



September 3rd, 2020

In this Newsletter

October

Term 4 Begins Monday 5th Oct

November

Tuesday 3rd Melbourne Cup Public holiday

From the Principal

Spring is in the air, the weather feels a little warmer, the birds are chirping in the morning, flowers are blooming and it is staying lighter for longer.

We hope everyone is well and staying safe as we continue to navigate these uncertain times during Stage 4 lockdown. Stage 4 restrictions will be reviewed leading up to 13th September, schools will most likely remain in Remote Learning for the rest of this term. As soon as I receive any official advice about the transition back to Onsite Learning, we will communicate this to the school community. Everyone is doing an amazing job during this challenging time and we all look forward to returning to Onsite Learning.

Footy Day

A highlight on the school calendar is our Annual Footy Day, which will be held virtually on Friday 11th September.

Children can dress up in their Footy team colours, some of the activities and events include; students joining in their team club songs via WebEx rooms, mystery footballer competition, a virtual incursion and year levels have planned a variety of activities.

Further details will be posted via Compass and Seesaw.

2021 School Year

If you have a child in Foundation to Year 5 who is not returning to PPS next year, could you please inform the office or the Class Teacher via email as soon as possible. This will assist with planning for class structures and staffing for 2021.

If you have a child starting Foundation in 2021 and have not submitted an Enrolment Form and supporting documentation, please contact the office to advise **by Friday September 4.** Please note, 2021 Foundation Enrolments have already been confirmed.

Father's Day

We wish all the Fathers and Father figures. (Father figures may include Stepfathers, Fathers-in-law, Guardians and Family friends), a very Happy Father's Day for Sunday.

Enjoy your weekend

Leanne Bradney Principal



- Saturday 5th September -

Keep up to date with regular updates on our facebook page! @ppsdads





Email your photos or enquiries to pps.dads@gmail.com No access to a tent
or a suitable
backyard?
No problem!
Build a pillow fort
inside your home!



PARKDALE PRIMARY SCHOOL DADS

FIRST 50 FAMILIES WHO RSVP ON PPSD TEAM APP SITE GET A FREE LIMITED EDITION FATHERS DAY 'AT HOME' CAMPOUT FACE MASK!

*FACE MASK WILL BE SENT OUT PRIOR TO THE EVENT - CONTACTLESS DELIVERY CUT-OFF DATE TO RECEIVE YOUR MASK IS THE 31ST AUGUST 2020



I MASK PER FAMILY - Additional marks available for purchase